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1. The Commission for Communications Regulation (“ComReg”) is holding a 
meeting to present the summary of its Consultation13/58 entitled; “Electronic 
Communications:-Proposed Measures to ensure equivalence in Access and 
Choice for Disabled End-Users”. 

2. ComReg’s presentation will be limited to the contents of its published 
summary consultation paper 13/58a. 

3. The meeting will be held at 3pm on Wednesday 28 August 2013 at Deaf 
Village Ireland, Ratoath Road, Cabra, Dublin 7. 

4. There will be Irish Sign Language interpretation facilities and captioning 
facilities present. 

5. The closing date for submissions to the consultation is 6 September 2013. 

6. Individuals who wish to attend must inform ComReg, giving their name not 
later than 5pm on Tuesday 27 August 2013, using the email address below.  

Email:  access@comreg.ie  

7. ComReg also wishes to note that it has been advised of three mobile service 
providers offering facilities for end-users using pay-as-you-go tariffs for their 
mobile telephones to top-up credit on their mobile telephones by way of 
SMS.1

                                                           
1 Vodafone confirmed on 13 September 2012 that an accessible SMS top-up facility is available.  

  This is additional information in respect of paragraph 57 and footnote 
17 of  ComReg consultation document 13/58.  

Meteor and eMobile confirmed on 21 September 2012 that an accessible SMS top-up facility is 
available. 
O2 confirmed on 20 March 2013 that an accessible SMS top-up facility is available. 
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